[bookmark: _GoBack]Transition Coordinator Notes for February Board Meeting
· 47 Students are enrolled in the Spring Semester of Gateway
· [bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]On Jan 25th, six families attended an information session for students to participate in dual credit opportunities as sophomores.  An additional two families expressed interest outside of the meeting.  
· I am meeting with all the sophomore students during FLEX time to discuss their academic options for next year; dual credit or the ATC.
· 34 students qualify for dual credit at Gateway or ATC
· 19 qualify for just the ATC
· On Friday, Feb 16th, sophomores interested in the ATC will have the ability to tour the facility and meet with the principal and staff.
· On Friday, Feb 23rd, the senior class will participate in Mock Interviews.  This is a collaborative effort with the Haile College of Business at NKU.  To prepare for the interviews Mr. Harvey will use two ENGAGE periods to deliver interview skills and tips to the seniors. 
· Joint Career Fair with Dayton, Ludlow, Newport and Bellevue will be on Tuesday, March 19th at Ben Flora Gym.  Each school will have designated visit times.  Bellevue will visit from 2:15-3:00.
· Seniors have been booked daily during FLEX to discuss PoG presentations. 
The following trips have been scheduled for the Spring:
· 3/4      9th grade to Louisville
· 3/5      10th grade to U.K.
· 3/6      Select 8th grade to Junior Achievement
· 3/7      8th grade to Cincinnati St. 

